On May 10, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item G6-Title X, Education for Homeless Children and Youth Program Grant 
 

REQUEST:
 How many homeless children are we serving?  Are we reaching them all? 
RESPONSE:
 

We are currently identifying 1,350 students in the Homeless report.  This includes Foster Care students "awaiting placement" in temporary shelters. (This is the definition of "homeless" under the McKinney-Vento Law.)
We believe we are reaching all students, through our Departments' collaboration with the staff at the shelter sites, as well as the outreach done by our Field Coordinators in the four geographic areas of the District.
We work closely with Guidance Counselors and School Based Team coordinators to assist in identifying those students needing services who may not have come forward due to embarrassment regarding their living environment. The Field Coordinators speak three languages and have teaching, guidance, and social work backgrounds, enabling them to handle students and families with delicacy and respect.
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